Oregon Health Care Regulation and Quality Improvement
t 800 NE Oregon Street, Suite 465
Portland, Oregon 97232

uuthorltY 971-673-0540
971-673-0556 (Fax)

February 27, 2020

Ms. Christina Cooper,
CorneaGen - Orlando

2902 North Orange Ave Suite 1
Orlando, FL 32804

Re: Your Facility Registration, ORST0668

Dear Ms. Cooper:

This office has updated the registration reflecting the change of name for your
facility, Corneagen - Orlando. The registration is effective February 26, 2020.

It is valid until March 15, 2022 and will need to be renewed prior to the
expiration date. We will send you a renewal notice 60 days prior to
expiration of the license.

Please feel free to contact us at any time if you have questions. You may
contact this office at (971) 673-0540.

Sincerely,

Lisa Humphries

Administrative Specialist

Oregon Health Authority

Public Health Division

Health Care Regulation and Quality Improvement

If you need this information in an alternate format, please call our office at
(971) 673-0540 or TTY 711



